
CITY OF ANN ARBOR ELECTION COMMISSION 
OCTOBER 30, 2013 MINUTES 

 
The City of Ann Arbor Election Commission Meeting was called to order by the City 
Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry at 11:00 a.m., in the Council Work Room, Guy C. Larcom 
Municipal Building, 301 E. Huron Street, Ann Arbor, MI, 48104. 
 
The members present were City Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry. City Attorney Stephen 
Postema and Police Chief John Seto were absent. Deputy City Clerk Jennifer Alexa 
was also present. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was for the city clerk and deputy city clerk to conduct the 
public accuracy testing of the voting equipment to be used in the November 5, 2013 City 
General Election. 
 
The public test commenced. A sample test was conducted using the three tabulators 
assigned to the Absent Voter Counting Boards. 
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
None. 
 
ADJOURN 
 
There being no further business before the City Election Commission, the chair called 
the meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m. following the conclusion of the public test. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
City Clerk 
Election Commission Chair 


